
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
2 December 2022 
 

Year 7 Christmas Party 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
To celebrate the terrific way in which our Year 7s have settled into school this year, 
and particularly in recognition of their brilliant contribution to Charity Week, we 
intend to hold a party for Year 7 students in the school hall between 4pm and 5.30pm 
on Friday 9 December. Please make arrangements to collect your child at 5.30pm. 
 
The party will be supervised by Mrs Keelan-Edwards (Deputy Head of Pastoral), Miss 
Anderson (Acting Head of Year 7) and members of the Sixth Form have agreed to DJ 
and organise the event. If your child would like to join us for the party, please go to 
ParentPay where you can give your child consent to attend the party and pay a 
voluntary contribution of £2.00 towards light refreshments. If there are insufficient 
voluntary contributions made then there will be no light refreshments. Please 
complete this by Tuesday 6 December.  
 
If your child would like to bring their own clothes to change into at 4pm, they are very 
welcome to do so. Students should still be dressed appropriately, e.g. no fancy dress, 
cropped tops or ripped jeans.  
 
May we also take this opportunity to thank you for your support this term, in particular 
with our Year 7 Charity Week cake stall where we raised an excellent £744. The week 
would not have been so successful without the contributions from parents. 
 
Please contact us if you require any further information about the party on 
hoy7@ripongrammar.com. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Laura Anderson 
Acting Head of Year 7  


